
2018-- TOWN OF SHERWOOD, CLARK COUNTY, WI.
JANUARY TOWN BOARD MEETING

January 9, 2018

The Town Board of Sherwood met Tuesday, January 9, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the
Sherwood Town Hall. Supervisor I,Kenneth Schwanebeck, Supervisor II,Curtis Anding, Clerk,
Alene Jacobson and Treasurer Margaret Schwanebeck were present. Chairman Andrew Cegielski
was absent because he was on vacation out of State. There were no town electors present. This
notice was published in the Pittsville Record, and posted in three places within the township-at
the town hall, Connie's Roadhouse Bar & Grill and at the substation on County Road W. The
agenda as follows: call to order, approval of minutes by town board, treasurer's report, reports
from town officers, town correspondence, specific matters for discussion & possible action by
town board in open session-taxes-dogs, updates on roads & beavers and WTA-re-certification for
Board of Review, pay bills, set town board meeting for February 2018 and adjournment.

Supervisor Ken Schwanebeck called this meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was
recited. Minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion by Curtis Anding, seconded: by
Ken Schwanebeck to accept the meeting as read. Motion carried by 2/3 majority. Treasurer Peggi
Schwanebeck gave the treasurer's report. Tax collections are going well. As of December 31,
2017 we have on hand and carried into 2018 $21,760.07.

MEETINGS: None.
CORRESPONDENCE: Clerk received an email from Schuster-Campman

Abstract & Title Company of Neillsville, Wisconsin wanting to know if there are any
special assessments or charges for the Gary & Shirley Petruska property, parcel number
050.0482.000. This form will be completed and sent back as soon as possible.

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None noted.
WTA BOARD OF REVIEW CERTIFICATI:ON This meeting will be on

Saturday, February 24th in Neillsville, Wisconsin. At least one of us 'must attend and
become State certified to run the Board of Review. After discussing this issue.Ken
Schwanebeck, Curtis Anding and Alene Jacobson will attend at a cost of $50.00 each. If
any cancellations are needed, we can email them to this effect.

PAY BILLS: Board approved checks #3719 through #3736. Our next town
board meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 13,2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sherwood
Town Hall. A motion by Ken Schwanebeck, seconded by Curtis Anding to adjourn.
Motion carried by 2/3 majority. Meeting adjourned.' (6:35,p.m.)
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